Westmoreland Town Board
Special Meeting and Public Hearing on 2022 Budget

October 11, 2021
Mr. Bill Street , Eastern Shore Insurance presented the Board with a check in the amount of $527.39.  This represents the return of capital; plus, interest; paid to NYMIR by the Town of Westmoreland.

Mr. Street spoke of a bill currently awaiting the Governor’s signature which would allow for insurance companies to return all operating costs to its members.  This bill should be approved soon.
Mr. Street offered to hold any required classes that the Town may need, i.e.: Sexual Harassment, Workplace Violence.

 Councilperson Hebbard thanked Mr. Street for his help in expediting the vandalism claim at the Town Park.

Supervisor Kenneth Eisnor called the Public Hearing on the 2022 Budget to order at 6:00 P.M. at the Westmoreland Town Hall, 100 Station Road, Westmoreland, New York. Present at tonight’s meeting were Councilpersons Randy Rundle, Charles Hebbard, Burton Seymour Jr and Barbara Phillips.  Also present was Tax Collector Margaret Leone.
Supervisor Eisnor read the legal notice that appeared in the Rome Sentinel on September 28, 2021.

Town of Westmoreland

Preliminary Budget Public Hearing

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual Preliminary Budget for the Town of Westmoreland, for the year 2022, has been completed and filed in the office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Westmoreland: This also includes the Special Districts of the Town, Lighting, Water, and Sewer. 

That the Town Board of said Town will hold a Public Hearing at the Town Hall, 100 Station Road, Westmoreland, New York, County of Oneida, on the 11th day of October  2021, at 6:00 PM. 

A copy of the Preliminary budget is on file with the Town Clerk and may be inspected during normal business hours.

The salaries for the elected officials are as follows:


Supervisor

 


  $ 18,671.00 



         


Highway Superintendent


     58,354.00     

Councilperson (4)



       4,574.00


Town Justice (1)  

                                14,240.00  


Town Justice (1)

                    
     10,250.00
    


Town Clerk

                                             35,685.00                             


Tax Receiver




       7,546.00

All interested persons are encouraged to attend.
Supervisor Eisnor asked if anyone had any comments or concerns regarding the 2022 Preliminary Budget.
Supervisor Eisnor informed the Board that Hubert Pritchard will be resigning from the Zoning/Planning Board.  An add has been placed in the Rome Sentinel requesting applications for a Zoning/Planning Board Member, a Town Justice, A Justice Clerk, a Deputy Town Clerk and a Codes Enforcement Officer.
There being no questions or concerns, Supervisor Eisnor closed the Public Hearing at 6:15 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Jody S. Burdick
Town Clerk

